
From:                                 Clarence General Mail User
Sent:                                  Tue, 17 Mar 2020 15:27:55 +1000
To:                                      City Planning
Subject:                             FW: Clarence draft local provisions schedule

-----Original Message-----
From: Angela Nichols <angiemnichols@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, 17 March 2020 4:24 PM
To: Clarence General Mail User <clarence@ccc.tas.gov.au>
Subject: Clarence draft local provisions schedule 

Attention General Manager,

Re - Clarence Draft Provisions Schedule

Dear Madam/Sir,

I am writing to support the proposed zone conversion for Cremorne and similar settlements to ‘low density 
residential’. This reflect the wishes of the majority of residents and matches the style of existing residential 
buildings in Cremorne. It is in line with the character of this seaside village. It is also more suitable to the fragile 
coastal topography. 
As history shows Cremorne has had strong opposition to two previous townhouse developments and one is again 
being proposed. These developments are unsuitable and a precedent does not want t to be set.
I fully support Cremorne being re zoned ‘low density residential’.

Yours faithfully 
Angela Nichols 
32 Frederick Henry Parade 
Cremorne 
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